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January 22, 2020 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
 
Our school is focusing on creating a culture of kindness. We're excited to announce that Ararat Charter School will be 
having Kindness Week from January 27, 2020 through January 31, 2020.  
 
While we focus on the power of kindness daily, The Great Kindness Challenge will be a great opportunity to teach our 
students the important of being kind to others. The attached hand out will be given to students in order for them to 
practice different acts of kindness during the week.  
 
During this time, we'll focus even more on performing as many acts of kindness as possible at school, home and in the 
community.  
 
Your child will be part of a powerful and positive bullying prevention initiative that will lead to more kindness, unity and 
respect at school and beyond.  
 
To have the greatest impact on our students, we want to engage families to join the Great Kindness Challenge and work 
together with your child at home.  
 
Thank you in advance for helping create a culture of kindness and compassion in our school. The work we do during this 
special week will only emphasize what we strive to accomplish every day in our schools, which is to create a safe and 
welcoming environment for all.  
 
In addition, on Friday January 31, 2020, students will be allowed to wear the colors below based on their room number 
below. Our goal is to spread a rainbow of Kindness on this day! 
 
 CAMPUS 1  CAMPUS 2 
 Room 1 RED Room 50 RED  
 Room 2 ORANGE Room 51 ORANGE 
 Room 3 YELLOW Room 44 YELLOW 
 Room 4 BLUE Room 47 BLUE 
 Room 5  GREEN  Room 48 PINK 
 Room 6  PURPLE  Room 49 PURPLE 
                                                                                                                        Room 45           GREEN 
                                                                                                                         
Sincerely,  
 
Eddie Villela 
Principal 
 
 


